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Genium INET External Test System 4 (EXT4) will be shut down on December 4th. It will be 

available again in time for the upcoming Genium INET April release 4.0.0270. A separate 

notice will be published confirming EXT4 availability. 

 

Members and ISVs are welcome to connect to External Test System 1 for continuous testing. 
Please note that External Test System 1 & 3 will be down for the holidays the following dates: 

 December 24th  
 December 25th  
 December 31st  
 January 1st  

For questions or comments, please contact: 
Member Services 
ms.gi@nasdaq.com 
+46 8 405 6660 

Technical Relations 

Anders Bergström 

anders.bergstrom@nasdaq.com 

+46 8 405 7364 
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